

March 26, 2012

Dorothy Graham **Graham Family Foundation** 544 61st St Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of our clients and their beloved companion animals, we thank you for your generous support of \$10,250 received on March 1, 2012.

We are extremely proud of our partnership with the Graham Family Foundation and we are so grateful for your strong support.

Your recent contribution has been designated to the following efforts:

- \$4,500 for programs and services for the Senior Services program
- \$5,000 for LOVE Unconditional, the Capital Campaign to create a permanent home for PAWS
- \$750 for LOVE Unconditional (Community Campaign and Tile Wall Project)

Our shared efforts have made a tremendous difference in our community and in the lives of thousands of low-income seniors and those living with a disabling illness. And, as you know, a permanent home for PAWS provides stability for the vulnerable populations we serve and enables us to focus on expanding our programs and making an even greater impact in our community.

For many of our clients, their animals are both their closest friends and their family. We thank you for your belief in our work, the importance of the human-animal bond and for helping ensure that lowincome seniors and those living with HIV/AIDS and other disabling illnesses have the support and services they need to continue to care for their companion animals.

Together we can continue to make a difference in the lives of those in need.

With hope

Kevin Kosik President/CEO

PAWS is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; Federal Tax ID # 94-3049133. All donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were received for this gift and this letter will serve as your receipt.



April 27, 2012

Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st St Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of the over 800 clients and their more than 1,000 companion animals served by PAWS, we want to thank you for your generous contribution of \$5,000.00 on 4/20/2012.

For 25 years, PAWS has been providing individuals in need with companion animal services-including a pet food and supply bank, dog walking, cat care, financial assistance for supplemental and emergency vet services, transportation to vet appointments, foster care when clients need long-term hospitalization and re-homing of animals when clients pass away. Our programs and services help keep people and their pets together.

Because of supporters like you, PAWS has helped thousands of low-income seniors and people with HIV/AIDS and other disabling illnesses keep their animal companions. For many of our clients, their pets are both their closest friends and their family.

Thank you for supporting the work of PAWS and for making a profound impact in the lives of our clients and their companion animals.

Regards,

Kevin Kosik President/CEO

PAWS is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; Federal Tax ID # 94-3049133. All donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were received for this gift and this letter will serve as your receipt.